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Kaipara District Council 

6/6 Molesworth Drive 

Mangawhai 0505 

  

    

  

Attention: Kaipara District Council’s District Plan Department 

 

20 February 2024 

 

Dear Hearing Commissioner, 

Fire and Emergency New Zealand – letter to be tabled for Private Plan Change 83 The Rise Limited  

Fire and Emergency New Zealand (Fire and Emergency) made a submission on Private Plan Change 83 

The Rise Limited. The submission requested the inclusion of the existing ODP provisions relating to 

firefighting water supply as settled via consent order on an appeal to Plan Change 4 (ENV-2018-AKL-

00012). The s42a Planning Report recommends incorporating this as set out in paragraph 78. 

Given the recommended adoption of PC4’s provisions, Fire and Emergency do not consider it necessary to 

be heard in support of their submission.  

Should you have any queries or seek clarification on the above, please contact me on the details below.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nola Smart – Authorised on behalf of Fire and Emergency 

 
on behalf of 

Beca Limited 

Phone Number: +6493009278 
Email: Nola.Smart@beca.com 
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